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In accordance with Championship Regulation 5.15.1.(g) Goodyear have advised that the  mandatory minimum tyre 
pressure is now 1.4 bar. 
 
All dry/slick tyres fitted to cars when in Assembly, in the pitlane, on track or in Parc Ferme must adhere to this 
minimum pressure. 
 
Pressures may be checked at anytime whilst cars are in Assembly, in the pitlane or in Parc Ferme where requested 
by Goodyear, a Championship Official or the Championship Scrutineer. Where a request is made it is mandatory 
for the the competitor to faciliate this. 
 
For the avoidance of doubt, tyres that are not fitted to a car are not subject to this minimum tyre pressure 
requirement, but as soon as they are fitted to a car they are subject to the requirement. 
 
Any competitor found to have tyres inflated to lower pressures will be reported to the Clerk of the Course and 
subject to penalties at their absolute discretion. 
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